
IMAGINING OUR FUTURE: PART 2 
 
It was a long time ago that our church, the First Unitarian Universalist Church of Essex County was 
founded.  Time has been kind to us – we are still here to celebrate our congregation and our city.   We’ve 
had a wonderful 125 years worshipping at 35 Cleveland Street/Benjamin F. Jones Place (in memoriam).  
But we aren’t as numerous as we used to be and that calls for some imagination about our future.  Will 

you help us?  We’d appreciate your thoughts as we 
look forward. 
 
We were lucky to start just as the City of Orange was 
bursting into activity in the 1890s.  Our beautiful 
Tiffany window shown in the photo (left) was a part 
of the flourishing of that time. 
 
And now we are excited that this little city is on the 
move toward a future that we hope will be full of 
justice and beauty.   How can First UU be part of this 
new era and join this great move forward?  We are 
looking for answers. 
 
We are very happy that Julie Erickson, a very 
experienced organization consultant, will be guiding 
our visioning.  We are planning to meet at:   
 
THE IRONWORKS 
406 Tompkins Street, Orange, NJ 
Saturday, 24 January 2015 
12 Noon to 2 PM  

 
For more information, please feel free to call Mindy Fullilove at 201-562-3066 or email at 
vicepres@essexuu.org or visit us at http://www.essexuu.org/ 
 
We hope you will join us! 
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